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In reply to point No. 10, comments
of DFO have still not been made at
para-6 in his SIR. State Government
may submit the Site Inspection
Report after ensuring that the
comments against each para have
been made.

DFO has mentioned that the revised SIR has been uploaded
in Form A, Part-II at Para-9 as an additional information.

On perusal of Kml file, it appears
that the college has already been
connected from other side. State
Govt. may examine the proposal
and submit the proposal
accordingly. The requirement of
additional road not seem to be
justified.
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